
  

February 5, 2025  

TSWGA CLUB REPRESENTATIVES,  

It is my great pleasure to invite you and your players to what will be the 70th playing of the TSWGA Annual 

Match Play Tournament, May 4-8, 2025. Our host Club this year is a terrific venue, Abilene Country Club. It is 

hard to believe that so much 3me has passed since our esteemed founder Miss Hilda Urbanke first imagined 

this wonderful event. We are grateful for her energy and love of golf that has brought thousands of women to 

take part in this event, play many and varied courses around Texas and call other senior women golfers worthy 

compe3tors and friends.  

As your Club’s Representa3ve you have been a huge part in our con3nued success. Thank you so much for 

encouraging your players to register, play and keep repea3ng that process from year to year as well as bringing 

newer and younger players to our event. You bring words of changes and informa3on from the Board of 

Directors, and you are a resource that we truly appreciate.  

Now to tournament informa3on. Online Registra3on has been shortened for 2025. Registra3on will open 

online March 15th and go un3l Monday March 31st . The complete tournament schedule and informa3on 

about local housing and hotels will be on the website when registra3on begins March 15th. Our entry fee 

remains at $300.00 per player which the Board con3nues to feel is a great golf value...with a minimum of 3 

rounds of golf and two major social gatherings to share with fellow players. Instruc3ons about  

Registra3on will be on the website tswga.net however please also point out to newer players who will be 

registering that the registra3on is not complete un3l they send the entry fee to Advanced Registra3on 

Chairman, Heidi Harrison. Her address will be part of the website informa3on. The entry fee should be sent 

immediately. The field for the tournament will be set April 1 st with verified players and a stand by list to be 

uploaded to the website. Players should go to the website to view the players and stand by lists.  

Please start promo3ng this tournament with your aged 50 and over players…we are really hoping that this fun 

and compe33ve tournament will see many new, younger entries to ensure our con3nued success…so please 

tell your 50 something players how much fun we have at this unique event.  

As always, I am available to answer ques3ons or concerns so feel free to contact, call or text at mtway@aA.net 

or 956-878-5262.  

  

Many Thanks to my friends in Golf,  

Sincerely,  

Molly Tway, TSWGA President  


